Notice of Meeting
of the
Nordonia Hills City School District Board of Education

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that there will be a special meeting of the Board of
Education of the Nordonia Hills City School District, Summit County, Ohio, on the 18t day
of May, 2020 at 6:00 P.M,, in the Cafeteria of Northfield Elementary School, 9374 Olde Eight
Road, Northfield, Ohio 44067 for the purpose of discussing all-day Kindergarten, summer
lunches, COVID-19 school calendar, challenging vouchers and any other agenda related

items.

A regular meeting of the Board of Education will follow at 7:00P.M. at Northfield

Elementary School, 9734 Olde Eight Road, Northfield, Ohio.

May 14, 2020 %/W

Karen E. Obratil, Treasurer/CFO




